
NHS Fife is looking for 
a new Non-Executive 
member to join its Board
The NHS impacts on everyone’s lives at one time and another and this could be your 
chance to get involved in improving, sustaining and protecting the health of your local 
population.

If you are interested in this challenging, rewarding and worthwhile opportunity we 
would like to hear from you.

To find out more, visit the public appointments website at: www.appointed-for-
scotland.org or call (freephone) 0300 244 1898.

If you experience difficulties accessing the website, please contact the  
Public Appointments Team in one of the following ways:

•	 Freephone: 	 0300 244 1898 

•	 Email:		  PA_Applications_Mailbox@gov.scot 

•	 By Post: 		  Public Appointments Team, Scottish Government, Area 3F North, 	
			   Victoria Quay, Edinburgh EH6 6QQ. 

Completed applications must be received on or before  
Friday, 21st April 2017.

Appointments are regulated by the Commissioner for Ethical Standards  
in Public Life in Scotland. Appointments on merit; committed to diversity 
and equality.

Join the NHS Fife 
Board...


